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Lincoln Centennial Public School is Fabulous at Fifty! 
 
On Sunday November 25, 2007 from 2:00 - 5:00 p.m., Lincoln Centennial Public School will be 
celebrating 50 years. The 50th Birthday celebration will include the opening of the time capsule 
from their 25th Anniversary, special dignitaries and a DVD presentation of memories and music 
representing the past 50 years.  
 
Community members, alumni, teachers, current students, parents and staff are all welcome to 
take part in the festivities. Everyone will have an opportunity to take a stroll down Memory Lane, 
rekindle memories and view photos representing every decade. 
 
These activities will culminate on Monday, November 26, 2007 at 1:00 p.m. when hundreds of 
Frisbees will be flying as students learn the 50-year-old sport with an Ultimate Frisbee master.  
 
Lincoln Centennial Public School is located at 348 Scott Street, St. Catharines. 
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